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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This is in response to the letter dated 7/13/07 referencing the Amended February Monthly Report (1/01/07-1/31/07): 

 

1.  The February Month Report has been amended to include a Schedule H1, which discloses the ratio for allocation at 

15/85. 

 

2. & 3.  Our committee currently has an outstanding balance of $27,700 on our line of credit with M&I Bank.  This is the 

remaining unpaid balance from a $110,000 draw on 1/9/02 and a $34,000 draw on 12/31/03 (as reported on the corresponding 

reports).  In conversation with our FEC Analyst, we were advised to & have complied with the following steps: 1) with 

assistance from FEC File tech support, Schedule C has been revised in the February 2007 Monthly Report to reflect the 

current terms & conditions of this loan, and 2) we have mailed our Analyst a copy of the promissory note obtained from 

our bank (which discloses the current terms & conditions of the line of credit loan) to serve as Schedule C-1.  This is 

not an overdue loan - the due date has most recently been renewed as 4/30/08.    

 

4.  None of the expenditures made for 'Finance mailing - not FEA' were made on behalf of a specifically identified 

federal candidate. 


